m.s. "ATALANTA"

1 reference to my memorandum
1 lovember and your reply of
ovember, I shall be glad to
hether any decision has besn
d regarding the breaking up

5 ship.

l4th January, 605

HAMBURG

9373 02619

18th January, 1960.
We have been advised by Messrs.
Eisen und Metall A.G. that in the
case of the above name ship a
decision has not yet been reached.

We shall keep you advised of the
further developments.
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